
Dear Mr Jones, 
 
With regards to your e-mail below, I can confirm that East Sussex County Council does not wish to 
raise any concerns regarding the adequacy of the pre-application consultation undertaken by the 
applicant for the Southampton to London Pipeline Project. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Edward Sheath 
Head of Planning and Environment 
Communities, Economy and Transport 
 
01273 481632 | 07725 622407 
eastsussex.gov.uk 
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